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11th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for our parent workshop this half term, which will be a 
focus on Phonics. The workshop will provide you with useful strategies that can be used to 
ensure your child gets off to the best start in their reading journey.  
 
You will be shown the resources and strategies that we use to teach early reading so that 
you are confident to support your child at home. 
 
The dates for the sessions are listed below: 
Reception Thursday 14th September 9am in the hall 

Year 1 Thursday 21st September 9am in the hall. 

 
Please attend one of the sessions. 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshop. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs Andrews 
 
 

 
Pupil name: _______________________________________ Class: __________ 
         
               I will attend the phonics session. 
                   

                 I am unable to attend the phonics session. 
 
 

 
Parent Signature _______________________________      Date________________ 
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